
YOUR CHANCE TO GIVE THE GIFT OF JOY 
The holidays are right around the corner and the Catholic Children’s Aid Society of Hamilton will be
launching the seasonal Give the Gift of Joy fundraiser online on November 14th. 

Give the Gift of Joy has ways for you to support our holiday campaign. There are 3 main groups
being supported:

- The greatest needs of children, youth & families 
- Youth Aging Out of Care
- Low Income/ Marginalized Groups 

Here's how you can help…

Monetary donations have shown to provide those we serve with necessities as well as the
independence to make purchases of their own for the holidays. With rising inflation, and cost of
food increasing, those in our vulnerable communities need your help now more than ever.  You have
the chance to double your impact with the Diocese of Hamilton matching donations up to $25,000.

You can help a youth afford a Christmas meal by donating $50, or help a small family buy toys for
their children with a donation of $125. Every gift counts. 

Should you wish to donate gift cards (PC, Wal Mart, Food Basics), we ask that you please drop off/ mail them to our

office located at 735 King Street East, Hamilton ON L8M 1A1 addressed to Give the Gift of Joy Holiday Campaign, by

December 1st to ensure we have adequate time to organize and distribute them to our service recipients. When

possible, we ask if gift card donations could be made in $50 increments.

To make a financial donation, please scan the
QR code, click here, 

or call 905-525-2012 ext. 3150. 
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https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E159118QE&id=5

